
Or. George P. Rejebian 
107 Oak Street 
Binghamton~ New York 13905 

Dear Dr. Rejebian: 

January 13, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your St ewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 20113 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely. 

Siran Terzibash1an 
Office of the Primate 


